
CLASSROOM NEWS 
Cardinal Room Week of May 6, 2025 

Our classroom is still buzzing with learning, reading, writing, and growing! 
Your children continue to amaze us with their curiosity and progress. 

A big thank you to all the families who joined us on our field trip! It was a 
fun-filled day, and I’m so grateful for the volunteers who helped make it a 
success. 

Library Reminder: 
All library books are due this week. If you believe your child has already 
returned their book or think it might still be in our classroom, please let me 
know—I’ll be keeping an eye out for any stray books. 

Snack Donations Needed: 
 We are running low on classroom snacks. Any donations would be greatly 
appreciated to help us finish the year strong! 

Thank you for your continued support. It’s been a wonderful year, and I’m so 
proud of all our first graders! 

Save the Dates: 

Borton Game Night, May 8th 5:30-7:00 pm 

End of the Year Music Concert, May 14th 9:00 am - 1:00 pm. First grade 
is scheduled to go at 10:30 am 

Field Day, Tuesday, May 20th 
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